
A Community Information Meeting regarding the establishment of a separate school district in the Harmattan and 
Zella Historical School Districts will be held on Tuesday September 7 at 9:30 am. This meeting will be held via video 
conference.  Interested parties can join the meeting by clicking here. 
 

 

http://meet.google.com/stb-beoe-zmz

